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Dave Ferro ties an American flag onto the Telephone Pioneers Van while Vernon Armstrong holds the flag. Mark 

Dominguez watches as Vaughn Rockafellow salutes Old Glory in preparation for the  Corrales  4th of July Parade.  

Photo by Bob Ross. Story and pictures on pages 12-13 
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President     Mark Dominguez             899-5628 

                                             mtford@Q.com     (cell) 264-9970   

 

Vice President      Stan Gauna                           296-0799 

                sgauna@centurylink.net  

 

Secretary                    Ann Merewether              881-0104 

                                             (c) 710-2210 

 

 Treasurer                 Marilyn Duncan                   345-1343 

        pandmdu@swcp.com 

   

    

Directors    
                                    

 Mark Wing                         271-8912                         

                                         msjbwing@msn.com 

 

          Kirk Peterson                     438-2603 

                                      susanandkirk@msn.com                                                  

                

          Paul  Duncan         345-1343 

         pandmdu@swcp.com 

 

 

Email Committee       Kirk & Susan Peterson               438-2603 

   susanandkirk@msn.com 

 

Telephone Committee Linda Riel       459-5897 

   lmrlulubell@juno.com 

 

Newsletter Editor Robbi Ross.                         293-1676 

   robbialb@aol.com   

 

Web Master  Mark Wing                     271-8912 

   msjbwing@msn.com 

 

Librarian                   Mark & Sharon Dominguez     899-5628 

   mtford@q.com 

 

Quartermaster  Larry  Azevedo                      898-7700 

   dribblebit@comcast.net 

 

T N Vittles/  Linda Riel                                      459-5897 

Refreshments  lmrlulubell@juno.com 

 

Program Coordinator  Board of Directors   

   

Parliamentarian Irene Navarre                     883-3175 

   hinavarre@aol.com 

 

Car Council  Dave Merewether                    881-0104 

 

Historian  Marilyn Duncan                   345-1343 

   pandmdu@swcp.com 

       

Hospitality                  Bernice Young                           294-7450 

                                                       modeltdoctor@msn.com 

 

 

 

 

2015  Committee Contacts.  

We Welcome New Members!! 

Please go to our website and fill out an application 

form and turn it in with your money. Please con-

sider joining the National organization MTFCA for 

a bi-monthly magazine and National tours.  We 

welcome you to our monthly breakfast (T n 

‘Vittles) and our monthly meetings. Please  read 

your newsletter for tours, car shows and fun 

events. Welcome !! 

Tin Lizzie Library 

We have many books, & other  

media ready to check out from  

our library. 

Mark Dominguez, our Club 

 Librarian,  has compiled a list of  

everything we have & you can  

access that list on our website,  

www.tinlizziesofabq.com, 

 or contact Mark at 899-5628.  

 



 

 

Events for next 3 Months 
Aug 1      Annual T ‘N Vittles with residents of the Vineyard 

    Come and enjoy the hospitality and breakfast at 8        

    am cost of breakfast is $4.00 including pancakes, 

    fruit cup, bacon, sausage, coffee.  Come enjoy the 

    food, stories and  give a senior a ride.  

Aug 9       10 to 3 All Clubs Picnic at Oak Flat picnic area          

    $5  per car load soda, water, hamburgers and hot 

   dogs will be provided bring a side dish or desert 

Aug 20     National Tour Committee meets at 6:00 before 

     regular meeting. All are welcome 

Aug 20     Monthly meeting at the Vineyard  at 7:00 PM. It’s 

    our annual  Ice cream social. One week early due 

     to Chama tour.  

Aug 22    Rich Ford Edgewood Car Show. Linda needs a 

    count by 8/8. Call her at See page 4 

Aug 27-30 Chama Valley Tour  see details on page 9 

Sept 4     After 5 at Azevedo’s  clean the “take a part” car  

Sept 5    10 AM  WOMEN will practice the “take apart car” 

    for the State Fair. Call Lorna if you want to help 

Sept 12  WOMEN will practice the “take apart car” for the 

 State Fair. Come after the T N’Vittles 

Sept 13  State Fair—women will do “take apart car”. See  

 Lorna if you would like to help 

Sept 24 National Tour Committee meets before monthly 

     meeting at 6:00 

Sept 24 Monthly meeting at Vineyard clubhouse 6118     

 Edith NE at 7:00 PM  Dunn and Dominguez are 

 hosts 

Sept 25-27  Los Lunas Swap Meet at Morris Field LL 

Sept 26& 27 Corrales Harvest Festival would like  our cars 

 for display 

Oct 4  Annual Balloon Fiesta Car Show. Sid Cutter sculp-

 ture is now on display on the south end of launch 

 field. Betty will  have passes in Sept.  

Oct 22   National Tour Committee meets at 6:00 PM 

  At our regular meeting place 

Oct 22  Monthly meeting at Vineyard clubhouse 6118     

 Edith NE at 7:00  PM   Peterson’s and Harvey  are 

 hosts 
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President’s Corner 
Hi all,  
  We are in the middle of Model T driving, remember 
that we have some great driving coming up.  August is 
going to be a fast and busy one.  To start off with the 
HVA Road Trip with a 1915 Model T coming in to town 
on Friday, and our T n Vittles on Saturday, then Rich 
Ford in Edgewood and The Chama Tour.  Check for 
dates in this news letter.  
   Had a great time at the Buena Vista Senior Care. 
Thank you Kirk Peterson for helping me out.  They 
gave a nice donation to the club, but it was nice to 
help them out.  I feel that we should do more events 
like this.  
   Remember that the August meeting is a week earlier 
(August 20th) due to the tour. Do not forget to check 
your car out before you drive it.  I found that out the 
hard way.  I was pulling off the back wheels to put a 
part on that I had ordered and my axle key was 
shattered. So Clarence and I had to rebuild the rear 
end. It was great to have him help me, thank you very 
much.  So, remember to keep your car in ready order.          
Let's get out there and be safe. 
See at the next event. 
Mark Dominguez 

Calling all Women!  Now is our chance to show 

the Guys in our club that we are more than just a 

pretty face who can dress divinely.  We are going 

to do the “take apart” car at the State Fair. Larry 

is going to narrate what we are doing and there 

will be help to put the engine in (it’s heavy).  

On Sept 4 after 5:00  men, women and kids are 

invited to help clean  up the car so she will be 

pretty for the Fair. 

On Saturday, Sept 5, at 10:00 am, we women will 

be instructed how to take apart and reassemble 

the car. We will have another practice on Satur-

day, Sept 12 and will do this thing on Sunday, Sept 

13 at the State Fair.  

So if you ever thought that you’d like to get your 

hands greasy and dirty, now is your time!  
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HAPPY  

ANNIVERSARY !  

 

Don & Barbara Mitchell   8/18 

Neil & Mary Ann O’Brien 8/25 

Clarence & Lena Schritter  8/28 

 

Irene Navarre  8/2 

Gabe Sanchez 8/5 

Kirk Peterson 8/6 

Holly Rochford 8/6 

Brian Gilmore 8/8 

Margie Beck 8/8 

Sharon Dominguez 8/8 

Debra Merewether—Bergerson  8/13 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU!!         

Neil O’Brien 8/14 

Pat Willan 8/27 

Ruth Haley  8/30 

Weddings are a great way to get our name out there. Paul Duncan did a wedding in July that he received 

$125 for that he gave to the club. The bride was thrilled  when she and her groom were driven in a 1920 

Touring car with Paul in costume to her reception. Thanks Paul. 

Rich Ford Edgewood  August 22 

 

Rich Ford in  Edgewood has invited us back this year to 
help them celebrate their anniversary.   This is an annual 

fund raiser for us. Meet at the shopping center on Central 
and Tramway to caravan out there at 8:00 stay until 3:00.  

Please bring a brown bag lunch, cooler of water, chairs 
and sunscreen. Let Linda Riel @ 459-5897  know if you 

can attend by the 8th of August 

Paul poses with his 1920 Tour-

ing  car. His outfit is authentic to 

the period 

Paul converses with the bride and  groom at 
Los Poblanos before loading in car 

Paul speaks with Mr. 

Matyas and Rebecca & Jon 

https://mail.aol.com/webmail/getPart?uid=29838980&partId=5&saveAs=DSC_0634.JPG
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If you would like to sponsor a breakfast, or bring snacks to one of our meetings, call Linda Riel @ 459-5897, or email lmrlu-

lubell@juno.com.  Those signed up, please contact Linda ASAP when you’ve chosen the location!   The follow-

ing dates are subject to change!  Breakfasts usually start at 800AM, but please check for any changes!! 

Meeting Refreshments 2015 

        

Date Provided By Provided By   

January 22, 2015 President Vice President THANK YOU 

February 26, 2015 Bob & Robbi Ross Paul & Marilyn Duncan THANK YOU 

March 26, 2015 Betty Housholder Bill & Donna Hansen THANK YOU 

April 23, 2015 Tom & Cathy Miles Dave & Laura Ferro  THANK YOU 

May 28, 2015 Dave & Ann Merewether Don Mitchell  THANK YOU 

June 25, 2015 Fran Gurule Jeff Richards  THANK YOU 

July 23, 2015 Mark & Susan Wing Stan & Janice Gauna  THANK YOU 

August 20, 2015 Ice Cream Social Ice Cream Social 1 week early due to tour 

September 24, 2015 Skip & Hedy Dunn Mark & Sharon Dominguez   

October 22, 2015 Kirk & Susan Peterson Vern Harvey   

November 19, 2015 Guys With Pies  Guys With Pies  
1 week early due to Thanks-
giving on the 26th  

December  No Meeting No Meeting   

T n Vittles 2015 

Date Hosted By Place 

January 10, 2015 Mark & Susan Wing THANK YOU 

February 14, 2015 Bob & Robbi Ross THANK YOU 

March 14, 2015 Bill & Donna Hansen THANK YOU 

April 11, 2015 Tom & Cathy Miles THANK YOU 

May 9, 2015 Larry & Lorna Azevedo THANK YOU 

June 13, 2015 Mark & Sharon Dominguez THANK YOU 

July 11, 2015 Dave & Ann Merewether THANK YOU 

August 1, 2015 Betty Housholder The Vineyard (our meeting place)  

September 12, 
2015 Linda Riel Denny's @ 5201 San Antonio NE (I 25) 

October 10, 2015 Neil & MaryAnn O'Brien The Range Café @ 4401 Wyoming & Montgomery 

November 14, 2015 Stan & Janice Gauna tba 

December  No Breakfast  No Breakfast  



 

 

 

For Sale & Want Ads 

For Sale:  Linda Riel is selling LuLu Belle, her  Burgundy 1926  Four Door Sedan for $11,000. It is very 

well maintained, has new tires, carpet and some parts. Please call her at  459-5897 if interested.   

For Sale:   Bought a new 2door. Haven’t got room for my Fire Truck !  New wooden body, has siren, bell, 

new seat, some fire hose, steps to access back, new gas tank, water tank. Seen at Rich Ford in March and 

at 4th of July parade.  Call Bob Ross at 293-1676 for more information 

A friend of mine, Rick Weatherbee,  would like to sell his Model T project car.  It has wire wheels and a 
Ruckstell.  The $7500 price seems right  contact  VERN or PAT WILLAN if interested 

For Sale: 1926 rear fenders (2) for Coupe, Roadster or Roadster PU and 1 front fender for any year. For 

Sale Cheap. Must pick up in CO. Call Brian Dean at 505-573-7024 if interested. 

Wanted: Bob Ross is looking for  2 split rims with decent locks that will fit a 450 x 21 tire. Call him at 

293-1676 

For Sale: Former member Troy Baillio has a 1921 TT with a Ruckstell that is in need of restoration.  He 

has some parts also. Please call Troy at 203-8961 if interested    

 

 

 WORK DAYS 

 

Larry opens his garage many times a month to any and all club members who would like to work either 

on their own project, work on someone else’s project, or learn something new.  Lots of things are hap-

pening and lots to do. Women are also welcome to attend these work days. 

On July 25, Larry hosted a work day at his garage . There were two new acquisitions to be worked on. Bob 

Ross brought in their 1924 Sedan in to have the running boards, fenders, splash apron, hood shelves, re-

fastened after getting the car painted. Don Souther‘s trailer brought in the 1923 Coupe that Vernon Arm-

strong  bought from Vaughn. With all the extra hands around, a lot of work was completed on both cars. 

Pictures above are the 1923 Coupe that Vern acquired. All Photos by Bob Ross 



 

 

BUENA VISTA CAR SHOW 

Story and Pictures by Mark Dominguez  

We had a request for cars at Buena Vista Senior care. So, Kirk Peterson and  I volunteered to drive our cars 

and show them. We had a nice time and so did the residents.  One man used to repair them and he even check 

out Kirk's end play on his steering wheel. I had a request from a resident for a uga horn, so he could replace 

the bicycle one that's on his wheel chair. (He use to have a Model A.) I told him we would keep an eye out for 

one. Both Kirk and I enjoyed doing this.  It's nice talking to them and sharing their stories. Remember they are 

the pioneers that help build America, and we need to show them our thanks and respect that they deserve. One 

day we will be in their spot, and hoping that someone would stop by so we could tell our story.   

 

 
Hey, Larry invited the Edsel tour arriving in ABQ on Friday for a BBQ this Friday at 5 PM. Bring a dish, meat and lemon-

ade will be served. Come see the cars, help fix some as well as get some great food and meet some great people. 

P.S.  Edsel will not be there. Come, look, help and enjoy. 5 pm  Friday. TOM MILES  

 

Hello, crew.  Wanted to thank Larry for taking the bull by the horns and putting some definite locations and times to the 

Friday plans for meeting up with and welcoming our cross-country Model T travelers, and, of course, for hosting us all 

once again at their home.  That includes you, too, Lorna!    

   
Don't forget to visit the website drivehistory.org to follow the traveler's daily progress.  
   
Or, if you are on Facebook, look for the site Historic Vehicle Association for even more info.  
   
Let's try and have a big turnout to meet and greet these folks who are doing so much to promote this  

VAUGHN ROCKAFELLOW 

 

EDSEL FORD DRIVE ACROSS AMERICA TOUR 
THIS WEEK  FRIDAY AND SATURDAY 

 

 

Residents enjoy seeing the cars brought by 
Kirk and Mark.  
 
Most were in wheelchairs so rides weren’t 
Easy to do. 
 
Mark & Kirk parked their cars  in the drive 
At Buena Vista 
 
One man dressed to match Mark’s car 
 
One of the staff members brought a resi-
dent close so they could get a better look 



 

 

T N’Vittles at Golden Corral 

Our cars in 2 lines at Golden Corral Our club members enjoying their breakfast 

  

WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS   

Richard Olona  and his 1924 Roadster 

John Konwiser  and his  1911 Torpedo Runabout 

And renewed member Brian Dean and his  1926 Speedster that he designed - has everything ! 

 

WELCOME TO NEW  CAR OWNER  Vernon Armstrong  and is mom JoAnn  bought Vaughn’s 1923  Coupe 

On Saturday, July 11 the Tin Lizzies met for breakfast at Golden Corral on San Mateo. Hosts were Ann and Dave 

Merewether.  We had 5 cars and 35 people.  The day was a wonderful summer day and all enjoyed the buffet 

breakfast. Sam and Gabe were there to show off little Lily (Dominguez’s granddaughter) . We have a lot of fun at 

our T N’Vittles. Join us next month on August 1 at the Vineyard for our annual breakfast with the residents. 

The breakfast always starts in the  

Parking lot! Bruce Daniel’s Coupe and the  Ross’ Roadster First to arrive 

Different view of club members eating 
Parking lot chatter 



 

 

CHAMA VALLEY TOUR AUGUST  27-30,2015 

The Chama Valley  tour is coming up fast! Don’t miss out. 

Setup for the potluck can begin anytime on Thursday. If you have something to heat or cook, please be early 

Check-in time is 2:00 

Weather is cooler there, please pack accordingly 

Costs for our Tierra Amarilla speaker is $50 and the pavilion is $113, so each persons’ cost is $5.10, please 
pay Marilyn. 

If you haven’t paid for your train ticket, please call Marilyn by the 1st of August 

If you are chasing the train make sure you have a full gas can with you 

Period clothing is encouraged for Friday. We will be doing photos. 

As usual, period clothing is encouraged for the banquet on Saturday night. 

We are having a photo contest. Categories are: train, people, landscapes, misc. we do have a prize for each 
category. Final judging will be at the Sept meeting. 

The train will provide a continental breakfast for us in Antonito.  We suggest that you might bring a break-
fast snack with you. 

Friday dinner is on your own and we will have a list of open restaurants. 

Saturday, we will tour Los Ojos until noon approx.. then we will visit Tierra Amarillo and meet with a Histori-
an who will tell us about the village. We will have lunch at Three Ravens then enjoy a concert by the owner 
and his group. We are scheduled to be in front of the High Country restaurant at 5:30 for another photo op 
and village people meet.  

Quiet time at Elk Horn is 10:00 PM 

We have packets and name lanyards for everyone. Shopping in Chama with your name plate will get you a 
discount. We will have that list too. 

Sunday, those of you who would like to chase the train – we will meet at the depot at 9:45 and go to the 
third turn around or go to the top of Cumbres pass your choice. We have at least 3 cars going on Sunday. 

Items for sale                   Weaving loom in Los Ojos                             Stained glass at church in Los Ojos                              An old boxcar for the D&RG  RR                          Water tower for train fill-up 

At Tierra Woolens 

The drive around Chama and the Brazos is quite beautiful as seen in the picture 

to the right. We encourage you to drive around and see this part of hidden NM. 
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TIN LIZZIES CLUB MINUTES 

 
JULY 23, 2015 

 

 The July meeting was held at the Vineyard, 6118 Edith, NE in Albuquerque.  The meeting was called to 
order by President Mark Dominguez who led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.   Former member Brian Dean was 
a guest who became a new member. 

 The minutes were approved as published.   

 Mark Dominguez gave the treasurer's report for Marilyn Duncan, who was unable to attend.   Dues 
and raffle income were reported. 
 Committee reports were given.  Dave Merewether reported on the NM Car Council. The swap meet 
September 25-27 needs volunteers to work four hour shifts.   The all clubs picnic is at the Oak Flats picnic ar-
ea on Sunday, August 9th from 10 am to 3 pm and requires a $5.00 per car entry fee so pack your cars with as 
many people as you can and plan to attend.  Linda Riel reminded all to update her with any changes to her 
calling list.  Two changes to the membership list were requested.  Rose Ross' e-mail was corrected and Tom 
Miles cell phone number should be corrected.   Robbi Ross said that the deadline for submission of infor-
mation for the Newsletter would be Monday evening, July 27.  The club expressed their appreciation for the 
wonderful June Newsletter.  Kirk Peterson continues to do a great job with getting out e-mails to the mem-
bership, even from his trip to the National Tour in Canada.  Mark Wing reported that new additions to the 
website are information on our Silver City Tour, the July 4th parade and picnic, with pictures from the July T 'n 
V pending.  There were 627 unique visitors to the site.  Bernice reported that no cards had been sent last 
month.  Items are available for checkout from the Librarian and all parts are in stock for the Quartermaster 
with the exception of a Bendix set which was recently used on a member's car and needs to be replaced.  Lar-
ry reported that the Dilts' car has now left Albuquerque for its new home in New Orleans after he taught the 
truck driver to drive the car.    
 Items for the raffle were shown and members given an opportunity to purchase tickets to win one of 
the two prizes. 
 Refreshments for the meeting were provided by Stan and Janice Gauna and Mark and Susan Wing.  
Thanks for the wonderful food. 
  The July 4th parade had 17 Model T’s and 10 Model A's.  About 95 members of the two groups attend-
ed the picnic at the Azevedo residence. 
 The T 'n V breakfast hosted by Dave and Ann Merewether was held at the Golden Corral and had 35 
attendees and 3 cars for display. 
  Monsignor Richard Olona is now the owner of Ralph Johnson's 1924 Roadster and Monsignor 
Olona joined our club.  John Konwiser is also a new member. 
 Kirk Peterson gave a report on the National Tour that some of our members attended.  There were 
100 cars that drove 333 miles.  Places visited were Banff, Lake Louise and the Pioneer Village.  Much of the 
tour was rained out. 
 Buena Vista Senior care at Wilshire and San Pedro invited members to bring Ts for the enjoyment of 
their residents. 
 Vaughn Rockafellow is in touch with organizers of the HVA Road Trip of the Century.  A 1915 Model T 
and a 2015 Mustang left Detroit on July 17 to recreate a trip made by Edsel Ford to San Francisco.  Orlando 
Ortega plans to meet the group in Las Vegas and travel with them to Albuquerque.  All members desiring to 
join them for a part of the New Mexico trip may do so.  Vaughn will keep  
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members updated as the schedule for arrival in Albuquerque is updated. 
 All of Linda Riel's T parts have found a new home. 
  The August T 'n Vittles will be held on August 1 at the Vineyard, hosted by Betty Householder. 
 A reminder that the regular meeting in August will be held on August 20 instead of the usual 4th 
Thursday.  This accommodates our tour to Chama.  This is our ice cream social. 
 Linda Riel reminded us of the Rich Ford Edgewood display on August 22.  Participants will meet at 
Central and Tramway at 8:00 am for the drive to Edgewood.  She needs a car count by August 8. 
 Robbi Ross updated members on events planned for the Chama tour August 27 to 30.  They now have 
the 20 members needed for the reservation of the parlor car on the train.  Activities include the train ride, 
Model T drive along beside the train, vintage attire, T photos with the train and a photo contest.  Winners of 
the photo contest will be announced at the September meeting.  All attendees will have lanyards that will 
entitle them to discounts as some of the merchants.  Attendees should dress for cooler weather. 
 The 2016 tour planning is progressing at the monthly meeting held just prior to the regular T meeting.  
A tentative budget for the registration costs for each entrant is $235 for the car owner and $185 for an addi-
tional person.  Children 6-14 will pay approximately $100.00 as an emphasis of the tour will be on our youth 
who will do part of the registration activities.  Special youth activities are planned.  Mark Dominguez has re-
quested the disbursement of funds from the national organization that are available as a loan to use for 
startup expenses.  Trial runs on proposed tour routes were made by Vern Willan on Hwy 14 to Madrid to es-
tablish difficulty and times.  Individual photos of all participating cars will be taken at the stop in Madrid, NM. 
 Model T s are requested for display at the Harvest Festival in Corrales on September 26 and 27. 
 Raffle winners were Bob Ross and Linda Riel. 
 Vern Armstrong proudly announced that he now has a Model T. 
 The meeting was adjourned. 
 

 Respectfully submitted, Ann Merewether, Secretary 
 
  

  FROM NM CAR COUNCIL 

 This is a friendly reminder that the Los Lunas Swap Meet is approaching. If you were a vendor in 2014 
and want your space back, the deadline is August 8 to insure you get the same space. So far, over 100 reser-
vations have been received, and there are many waiting in the wings to get the unclaimed spaces. Remember 
that we sold out last year. The sooner you get your reservation in, the better your chances of choosing your 
space. If you did not get your forms, or you don’t remember receiving them, please respond immediately. 
We expect another big turnout.  
Thanks for responding.  
Joyce for NMCCC  
   
I'm searching for Antique/Vintage cars for Community Event  happening on September 26,2015 from 
10-5.  
There is $100.00 available to pay  for the cars for the evening.  Please call Donna if you are interested.   
 
  Donna Geist  
ABQ International District Festival  
(505) 265-2511  

 



 

 

 

 

Our annual 4th of July parade and picnic in Corrales was a big success this year. Larry had to send out for 

more buns and burgers!  It was a beautiful day with plenty of sunshine and a slight breeze to keep the 

heat down. The Model A Club joined us at the Azevedo’s  for the picnic after the parade. Children were 

plentiful this year, from newborn to teens, giving hope to the fact that a new generation will continue our 

passion. Thanks to Larry and Lorna for hosting the picnic again this year. 

PREPARATIONS BEFORE THE PARADE 

Ann & Dave Merewether 
in front of 
Their decorated pick up 

Paul & Marilyn Duncan 
work at decorating their 
touring car 

Dan Rochford stands in front of 

Dave Ferro’s  depot hack 

Rose, Robbi and Bob Ross deco-
rating  their  auxiliary  fire truck  

The Lorna Special ! Larry’s speedster Steve Suttle coupe all dressed up Bob Ross and Dan Rochford at the staging area 

THE PARADE 

The  U.S. Flag was displayed promi-

nently on vehicles, people, and yes 

on spectators along the parade 

route. Three cheers for the red, 

white and blue! 

Looking through a car windshield, 

gives Lizzies a chance to see the spec-

tators  during the parade 

Waiting at the staging area  gave Lizzies 

time to visit among themselves and oth-

ers. Lorna Azevedo in her  vintage  bath-

ing suit is seen in the middle of cars 

waiting to hit the route! 



 

 

THE PICNIC 

 

Larry and Lorna Azevedo ‘s hospitality is well known in Corrales and around our club. They invited not just 

the Tin Lizzies but Poco Quartos Model A Club for a potluck picnic in their spacious yard. Thanks again for 

your generosity and hospitality. 

The serving line Where the food is 
Model Aer’s enjoy the shade 

Grandma Sharon Dominguez shows off 

little Lily An to Marilyn Duncan and 

Mary Ann O’Brien 

Steve Suttle and Orlando Ortega deep 

in discussion 
An Uncle Sam Sandwich!  Bob Ross, Robbi 

Ross, Neil O’Brien and Dave Merewether 

enjoying the day 

Mary Ann O’Brien with Paul  and 

Marilyn Duncan 

Vaughn enjoys a cold lemonade to 

beat the heat 

Poco Quattro’s members hanging out 

in the shade, enjoying the day  

Ann Merewether and Dave Ferro 

stay in the shade 

Lovely Cathy Miles Steve and Denise Suttle 



 

 

 Tin Lizzies of Albuquerque 

PO Box 30473 

Albuquerque, NM 87190-0473 

 

The Enchantment Flyer 
 

ATTENTION: 

The Tin Lizzies 
will meet at  

The Vineyard 
 6118 Edith Blvd NE 

7:00 PM on the 
 4th Thursday 

 of each month,  
 unless otherwise noted. 

 
COME JOIN  

 
THE FUN ! 

 

The Enchantment Flyer is  

Published monthly for the 

enjoyment of the Tin Lizzies 

of Albuquerque.  If you have 

something you would like to 

include, please contact Robbi 

Ross, editor at 293-1676 or 

robbialb@aol.com 

 

Thanks for reading ! 


